From: Mike Melicia [melicia69@roadrunner.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2010 1:33 PM

To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS

Subject: FW: GUIDANCE ON PRIVATE TRANSFER FEE COVENANTS NO .2010-N-11

PLEASE READ

-----

From: Mike Melicia [mailto:melicia69@roadrunner.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2010 11:29 AM

To: 'RECOMMENTS@FHFA.GOV'

Subject: GUIDANCE ON PRIVATE TRANSFER FEE COVENANTS NO .2010-N-11

DEAR MR .ALFRED A. POLLARD,

I AM A DEVELOPER AND GENERAL CONTRACTOR A BUILDER OF COMMUNATIES AND HOMES AS WELL AS A BUSNESSMAN FOR OUR GREAT STATE OF NOTH CAROLINA ,

THIS LETTER IS TO PLEASE ASK FOR YOUR HELP IN SAVING OUR BUILDING & DEVELOPMENT INDUSTRY, WE ARE IN YOUR DIRECT NEED OF YOUR SUPPORT TO STOP THIS DEVISTATING MISINFORMATION OF THIS PROPOSED GUIDANCE OF PRIVATE TRANSFER FEE THAT IS ONESIDED THIS FAR, YOU SHOULD GIVE THIS A BETTER LOOK FROM THE OTHER SIDE OF THE TABLE TO SEE WHAT AND WHO THIS BILL WILL REALY IMPACT IN A VERY NEGITIVE WAY, WE ALL HAVE FAMLIIES AND EMPLOYEES AS WELL AS COMMUNITIES THAT WILL BE DEVESTATED BY YOUR ACTIONS IN YOUR CURRENT DIRECTION, WE KNOW YOU ARE A GOOD MAN WITH GOOD ETHICS ,THAT HAS WHAT OUR NATIONS NEEDS TO HELP US OUT OF THIS DEVISTATING SITUATIONS,

SO I AM PLEADING WITH YOU, A GREAT MAN IN A GREAT POSITION IN OUR GOVERENMENT OF THE PEOPLE TO HELP SAVE ALL THAT YOU HAVE CONTROL OVER ,STOP THIS MADNESS. LOOK AT ALL THE SIDES BEFORE YOU ACT.

SINCERELY,

UNITED VISIONS CORP

MICHAEL MELICIA